Legislation

As your Assemblyman, I've been working hard in Albany to make sure your voices are heard and our community has the support it needs. From Bay Ridge to Coney Island, our district is a hub of diverse people and cultures I have been proud to represent. During my time in office, I fought to fund our police, rebuild our criminal justice system, reverse hurtful bail reform policies, support our schools, protect small businesses and help working families in our community. It's an honor to serve as your voice in the Assembly and I will do everything within my power to make sure Southern Brooklyn continues to be a great place to live, work and raise a family.











Investing in Our Community

Memorial Day Parade

I was deeply honored to take part in the 156th Brooklyn Memorial Day Parade. This was a great opportunity to honor those who served and to remember those who made the ultimate sacrifice to defend our freedoms.



Coney Island Boardwalk 100th Anniversary

This year I had the opportunity to celebrate the opening of Coney Island Beach and the 100th anniversary of the Coney Island Boardwalk. I was joined by my fellow Assemblymember Michael Novakhov, City Council Member Ari Kagan and Brooklyn Borough President Antonio Reynoso to make this event an incredible success.

Coney Island Community Unity Parade

This year, I took part in Coney Island's Community Unity Parade. I marched shoulder to shoulder with my friends, neighbors and fellow community leaders to support unity in our district.



Hurricane Preparedness Event

I was happy to collaborate with the offices of Brooklyn Borough President Antonio Reynoso, Congressman Hakeem Jeffries, Councilman Ari Kagan, Sen. Jessica Scarcella-Spanton and the Department of Environmental Protection for a storm and hurricane preparedness event in Coney Island. This event helped to raise awareness and provide much-needed resources to mitigate the effects of these storms.

Supporting Our Law Enforcement

NYPD 60th Precinct

I had the amazing opportunity to meet with the 60th Precinct Commanding Officer, Deputy Inspector Andrey Smirnov, and speak to our law enforcement officers. We spoke about issues of public safety in Coney Island and how we can make our community a safer place to live and work.



NYPD 68th Precinct

I attended the 68th Precinct Community Council meeting and met with Commanding Officer

Captain Schafer, Executive Officer Captain Iskhakov and special guest Patrol Borough Brooklyn South Assistant Chief McEvoy to discuss quality of life and crime issues in the community. I talked about the work I'm doing in Albany to support law enforcement and I awarded a citation to Officer Raheem Barnes for his recent arrest of a burglary suspect.



Investing in Future Generations



Community Soccer Day

I joined the NYPD, the Russian American Officers Association and NetCost Market along with City Councilman Ari Kagan for the first-ever Community Soccer Day in Gravesend. This was a great event to support youth sports in our community.



Coney Island Houses Day

I had the opportunity to present several Assembly citations to graduates at Coney Island Houses Day. It's great to see our students excelling in their work and making an impact in the community.



For questions or concerns on this or any other state issue, contact my office at: 2002 Mermaid Ave., Brooklyn, NY 11224, by phone at 718-266-0267 or by email at Brook-KrasnyA@nyassembly.gov.



New York State Assembly Albany, NY 12248 PRSRT STD. US Postage PAID Albany, NY Permit No. 75

Alec
Brook-Krasny
NEW YORK ASSEMBLY



